

April 29, 2025

Clark P Wright SRT Sidney Sherman Chapter PO Box 3
Dickinson, TX 77539

Dear Clark P Wright SRT Sidney Sherman Chapter:

Thank you for your contribution to the San Jacinto Museum and Battlefield Association's 2025 San Jacinto Day Ceremony. This organization is a not-for-profit 501 (c) 3 organization and, therefore, you may be entitled to a donation deduction for your gift.

Date Contribution was received:	3/25/2025
Amount of Contribution:	\$ 200.00
Estimated value of goods/services provided:	\$ -0-
Estimated tax deductible portion of this donation:	\$ 200.00

**Purpose:** San Jacinto Day Ceremony

Thank you again for your gift in support of our efforts to ensure that we are able to continue to teach, share, and preserve San Jacinto and this most important time in history for generations to come. May we never forget, and may we forever tell the story.

Sincerely,

Kali Ellis

Director of Development